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Your Ref.
May 22, 1987
Mr., H. Lundberg
Vice President c.c. Mr. K. Soderstronm
Our Ref.
Section Kendo, President

Sweden Budo Federation

Dear Mr. Lundberg :

Re : 2-Dan Diploma

With reference to your letter of May 17, 1987 regarding the above subject, we
duly received copies of SHO-Dan diplomas of Messrs. J. Stromsnas and

L. Fredriksson.

We are pleased to inform you that their 2-Dan Diplomas were air-mailed to Mr. K.
Soderstrom today and trust that they will be given these two gentlemen by the

President of your organization.
We indeed regret that their diplomas have been so long retarded in issuance and
that it must have caused them much anxiety. We will see to it that such incon-

venience as that will not repeat itself in the future.

Very truly vours,

I. Sato
Secretary General

I.K.F., Tokve



